
Submission ID: 28022

Once again, I would like to reiterate the importance of not taking farm land out of food production in order to meet targets
in renewable energy, and covering valuable land with solar panels. 
The cumulative and visual impact from the massive size and scale of these solar projects (13000 acres in a 10k radius)
will be devastating to rural areas and village life as we know it. 
I believe, because of the inefficiency of solar energy, it should be placed on existing roof tops, therefore mitigating its
shortfalls.
The health and well being of families living in the areas chosen for solar industrialisation will be put in jeapardy. 
The character of these areas will be changed for good and the disruption during the industrialisation process will be
unbearable and the former status irretrievable. 
Surely, self sufficiency in food protection is more important.


